CAREGIVER CoACH

We are excited to announce a new service for caregivers!

Caregiver Coaching is a short-term intervention that provides foster, adoptive, and
kinship caregivers interested in becoming certified with hands-on, here and now
tools for bringing about rapid and dramatic improvement in their skill set.

Through a variety of formats, including both in-person and virtual, the coach works
with caregivers to provide a customized experience that includes teaching effective
parenting methods and enhancing their knowledge of community based resources.

For more information please contact:

Tawanda.Mccoy2@jfs.chio.gov
Office 216.698.2984

Cell 216.304.1402
or visit the DCES Intranet
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